
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week we have launched our new school values. Values provide the foundation for building the standards, 
culture, and vision we want as a school. During the autumn term, we asked pupils, staff, governors, and the diocese 
what they would like included within the school values. This meant that everyone had an opportunity to contribute 
and feel part of the process. Over the past few weeks, the children have worked hard on the values, to make sure 
that they have ownership of them – this is so important in ensuring that the children understand them and how they 
can act on them as a Tilstock pupil. They have linked each value to actions, stories, and prayers. As a result, our 
new values are: 

Hope, Nurture, Respect, Joy, Aspire and Achieve. 
 

Each term we will focus on one of these values, linking them to everything we do at Tilstock.  
We have updated our website to include more detail on each of the values, which you can  
view here, and we hope you will join with us in embracing these to build our school and  
children’s future.  
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

Parent workshop – Phonics 
Monday 7th February 2022 

 
  

*Launching*  

Caterpillars 🐛playgroup at Tilstock School 

9:00am-10:30am 
Story, activity, song and snack in the school hall! 

 
Free welcome session Friday 18th February 

£2 a session thereafter 0-3years 
Parents, grandparents, carers 

Tea, coffee, juice included 
 

Join us at Tilstock school for our NEW Playgroup sessions - 
Caterpillars- launching on the 18th February 2022 and there on 

taking place on Fridays weekly. 
 

An excellent opportunity for you and your child to interact with 
others and explore a range of educational activities and toys 

which will support their developmental needs – all in a friendly, 
safe and fun atmosphere. 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | admin@til.mmat.co.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 4th February 2022 
 

WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of Respect. If 
children have any prayers or pictures, linked to this theme, that they would like to share 
during this special service, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Head Awards this week: 
 
Bumblebees: Evie & Maddie 
Squirrels: Isabelle and Bonnie 
Otters: Charlie, Jessica & Eliza 
Badgers: Kieran & Daniella 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Water Assembly with Severn Trent: Friday 11th February 
1:00pm 
Phonics workshop: Monday 7th February  
Pro-strike Fundraising Event: Thursday 10th February 2022 
Parent Coffee Morning: Monday 14th February  
Squirrel, Otters and Badger trip to Liverpool Museums: 
Tuesday 15th February  
Polio Awareness Event: Friday 18th February (details to 
follow) 
Last day of term: Friday 18th February 2022 
PD day (**no children in school): Monday 28th February  
Children return to school: Tuesday 1st March 2022  
 

Click here to view what 
our students have been 
up to recently. 
 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/christian-distinctiveness/our-school/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

